
June-July 2025 
 
”But my God shall supply all your need according to his riches in glory by Christ Jesus”  – Phil. 4:19 

 
Dear friends and fellow laborers, 
 
Recently, God brought Philippians 4:19 to my mind as I thought about what the Lord has done in the 
last two months. Many times, when I read this passage, I think about material needs. But we know that 
God’s riches are not just material. Lately, Kate and I have been given snacks, love offerings, books, 
Bibles for the ministry, and even an acoustic guitar! However, the Lord has also allowed some trials, 
and has provided comfort, counsel, connections with specific people, 
and answered prayer. We could not do this without Him. 
 
In our last letter, we asked you to pray that we could schedule more 
meetings. Now, we are praising the Lord that every Sunday (except 
one) is booked through November! In addition to that, we have 
meetings in December through Spring ’26.  

 
We were invited to participate in a VBS at a church in PA. They were a great 
blessing, and raised money all week for our moving expenses, fully funding 
our move. Besides this offering, our sending church also took 
up a VBS offering for us that same week. God is good! 
 
We are also grateful for God’s protection on the road. In 
June, we had our second and last week of Candidate 

School at BIMI and began full-time deputation. Over the last two months, we 
have traveled over 6,000 miles and visited churches in Tennessee, Virginia, 
Georgia, Pennsylvania, Indiana, and Texas. 
 

Thank you for praying for us. We want you to know that if we have visited you or your church, you 
have been in our prayers. Please continue to pray for our travels, Wednesday meetings, and our family. 
 

For the harvest, 
Manny and Kate Jimenez 

 

	

Teaching at a Bible Camp 

Lots of road time! 

Candidate School at BIMI 


